
 
  

 

 
 

 

 

For immediate release:                       August 3, 2023 
Contact:                                             Road & Bridge Division  561-233-3977 

 

Linton Boulevard Bascule Bridge Closure 

  

  
The Linton Blvd. Bridge over the Intracoastal Waterway will be closed 
beginning Saturday, August 5th at 8:00 am for repair and will reopen on 
or before Tuesday, August 8th at 5:00 am. Traffic will be detoured north 
to West Atlantic Avenue via South Federal Highway and South Ocean 
Blvd. 
  

 


